
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
Interim President/CEO of Uintah Basin Healthcare Announced 
 

May 28, 2014:   The Uintah Basin Healthcare Board of Trustees announced that Brent Hales has been 

appointed as the interim President and CEO of Uintah Basin Healthcare, effective June 1, 2014.  Brent 

temporarily replaces former CEO, Brad LeBaron, who gave notice March 27, 2014 that he plans to resign 

his position as President and CEO of Uintah Basin Healthcare, effective June 1, 2014. Brad has been 

offered and has accepted the position as Administrator of the BYU Student Health Center in Provo, Utah.  

 

Brent Hales has served as CFO of Uintah Basin Healthcare for nearly 17 years, and has been 

instrumental in the financial progress and growth during his tenure. Brent’s knowledge in hospital 

operations and his ability to meet operational goals while maintaining a high-quality patient 

experience demonstrates his ability for this position.  

 

The Uintah Basin Healthcare Board of Trustees formed a selection committee who developed the criteria 

and structure of the search for a new President and CEO.  Tyler Rasmussen, Chairman of the Board, 

stated, “We are confident that the organization will remain in good hands with Brent Hales acting as 

interim President and CEO, as the Board of Trustees works through the process of selecting a qualified 

candidate to fill the role of President/CEO.” 

 

 

 
 

### 
Uintah Basin Healthcare is a community not-for-profit healthcare system, serving the Uintah Basin since 1944. 

 Today, Uintah Basin Healthcare is the largest and most comprehensive rural-based healthcare system in the state of Utah. 

Contact: Maigen Zobell 
Marketing Director 
Phone: (435)725.2036 
mzobell@ubmc.org 

 
250 W 300 N 
Roosevelt, UT 84066 
www.ubmc.org 

UINTAH BASIN HEALTHCARE 


	UINTAH BASIN HEALTHCARE
	FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
	PreSs Release
	Interim President/CEO of Uintah Basin Healthcare Announced


